
Hello Students and Parents, 
 
 
In light of recent events I wanted to reach out to all of you and let you know that I am still 
here!   One thing we all have in common is, this is a "first."  Moving forward I want to make sure 
all of you have my email address, and my promise to answer any questions or concerns you 
send.  Please reach out to me to ask about assignments or just to check in to tell me how you 
are, during this unusual time.  I will be contacting each of you individually, but I wanted to 
reach out to everyone, before I started making my way through my list.  Please remember 
everyone should have something to complete.   All of your teachers issued you assignments.  If 
you were not there on Friday, as this was unfolding, the building will be opened on Monday 
(3/16) if you need to pick something up.  Assignments will be mailed if you are unable to make 
it in Monday.  I will continue to monitor those of you with online classes as well.  This is a 
perfect time to finish a good deal of work so you don’t have  as much to do  when you return.  
 
 
Finally, I wanted to address some concerns about IEP and accommodations.  Please be 
confident in the fact that no student will be penalized for trying to complete work.  Again, this 
is a first for all us.  I promise I will remain an advocate and a go -between for all of you.  I will 
help sort out all of this, with all of your teachers, when we return hopefully soon!!!  I will be 
checking my account frequently!! 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Y 
Learning Support Teacher 
Riverview School District 
 


